
8 January 2020 

  

Dear ​Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings in St. La Salle! Happy New Year and welcome back to school. I hope that you                 
all had a lovely Christmas and now we are looking forward to a happy and healthy 2020. 

Our first week back at school is packed with activities. As you know, due to the class                 
suspensions during our CUA week in December, we had to extend our PT days on the                
first two days of the resumption of classes. Additionally, our Grade 1 and Grade 2               
students and teachers are going on their ALE this Friday, January 10. Our Grade 3               
students and teachers, on the other hand, are now busy with practices for the First Holy                
Communion, which will be held this Saturday, January 11. To adhere to the schedule for               
the release of the grades, whilst ensuring the accuracy of their computation, we need to               
give our teachers time to process the children’s work. Hence, we are calling off classes               
for Pre-Kinder to Grade 6 on January 13, Monday. C​lasses in Grade School will be               
flipped on these days. The Flipped instructions/assignments will replace the intended           
activities and lessons for this day. Please check the N1, Notes and Homeworks             
Site/LMS for details. 

Thank you so much for your understanding and cooperation. 

  

In St. La Salle, 

  

Maria Elena Olivia C. Camatog 
Grade School Principal 
 


